
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

The time has come around to think about our Christmas Fayre and German Market which will be held at BSB on 

Saturday 21st November from 4 -7.30pm. A significant part of the fayre is the Grand Charity Raffle which raises funds 

for very worthwhile causes. This year we are pleased to announce that the charities chosen are UFCH Wheels for 

Life providing outreach support to migrant school teachers who have little or no opportunity for preventative 

healthcare, and Bethel China, a charity assisting blind children. 

Please find enclosed two books of raffle tickets (which have been sent home via your youngest child) which we hope 

you buy to support these charities. The lucky winners will be drawn at 7pm on Fayre night. If you do not wish to buy 

them then please return them to school for others to buy.  

We have had many very generous raffle prizes donated and we hope to have many more by the time the event gets 

underway. Some of our top prizes include: 

 Halong Bay Bhaya Cruise in Vietnam worth 7000RMB donated by Sunflower Travel 

 Return flight within China for one donated by Bao Sheng Travel 

 iWatch worth 2500RMB 

 Fold up bicycle worth 2000RMB donated by Shine City 

 BSB Food and Drink hamper 

 Plus lots of other fantastic prizes 

Please PRINT your details clearly on each ticket, place the stubs in the envelope labelled ‘BSB Christmas Raffle’ 

with the correct money and return together with any unused tickets to the main reception in the foyer. Keep the 

main tickets themselves.  

 

 

Returns should arrive no later than Friday 20th November. If you require more tickets please ask at main reception. 

Tickets will be on sale throughout the event. 

Thank you as ever for your continued support and we look forward to welcoming you to our Fayre and hope you 

enjoy it. 

With best wishes, 

Elisabeth Puttock 

Events & Communications Manager 
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